
Dear Parents 

This week has been a special week in school as we continued with our transition visits for the EYFS pupils. We                  
welcomed our new starters to school for a full day in preparation for starting in September 2023. The                      
children engaged in a range of indoor and outdoor activities, stayed for lunch and also joined the rest of the 
school in collective worship. Additionally, we held an EYFS transition meeting for parents and carers and it 
was lovely seeing so many join us for the meeting. We are looking forward to working closely with you all in 
September. 

Our Y6 children who will be attending South Hunsley Secondary School in September enjoyed their transition 
day yesterday and today they also participated in the South Hunsley Festival of Sport as they prepare for 
the next chapter in their education. The children have shared lots of happy memories from their two transi-
tion days. 

Our children in Y5 have completed the John Muir Award. On Monday, the children gave a presentation of 
their work and they were awarded a certificate by Paddy Hall, Vice Chair of the Trustees for TEAL. We are 
very proud of all that the children have achieved during this award and the skills they have acquired. Paddy 
kindly donated a book for our school library for the children to enjoy. 

Our KS2 children are working hard on their summer production of ‘The Amazing Adventures of Superstan’. 
Our FONCS (Friends of North Cave School) are organising a raffle to take place after each performance. If 
you would like to contribute any raffle prizes, please take them to the school office. Thank you. 

Next week, Classes 1 and 2 are going on their residential visit to Paxwold. We have been talking about Paxwold 
today and the children certainly seem very excited about their trip. If your child requires any medication 
please bring it in a named container to the staff room. We have planned an itinerary full of fun to create                   
happy memories for all the children. 

Yours sincerely  

Sally Cawood 

Assistant Headteacher  
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

Dates  

Mon 3rd July, C2 Paxwold residential trip, 9.30am  

Tues 4th July, C2 residential returns back to school,2.30pm  

Tues 4th July, C1 Paxwold residential trip, 9.30am 

Wed 5th July, C1 residential returns back to school, 2.30pm 

Wed 12th July, C4 Production—2pm & 6pm 

Thurs 13th July, C4 Production—2pm & 6pm  

Tues 18th July, Church Thank you Service, 10.30am 

Thurs 20th July, Leavers Event, time TBC 

Fri 21st July, Leavers assembly, time TBC 

Fri 21st July, School Closes  



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed running in PE. 

          Next week we are looking forward to our visit to Paxwold. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed singing songs about summer in music. 

          Next week we are excited for our residential visit to Paxwold. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed learning about the gods of the Shang dynasty. 

          Next week we are looking forward to practising striking a ball in cricket. 

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed writing setting descriptions in English. 

          Next week we are looking forward to practising our play. 

Collective worship theme — The widow and the coins  

“Truly I say to you that this poor widow has put in more than all; for all these out of their abundance have put in offerings for God, but she out of her 

poverty put in all the livelihood that she had.”   -  Luke 21:1-4  

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

  



  

This Week’s Achievements   

 Congratulations! 

  Well done to :- 

 

Willow for her Brownies badges 

 

Harrison for his football medal  

 

Oscar for his football trophies 

 

Sienna for her football trophies 

               

Thomas for his football trophies  

 

Meredith for her dance trophy and certificate 

 

Ava for her trampoline medal and certificate 

 

Anneka for her football trophy  

 

Oliver for his football trophy  

 

Neve for her football trophies 

 

Freddie for his football trophy  

 

Rowan for his football medal  

 

Ava for her football medal  

 

Edwin for his Lidl Mudder achievement and football medal  

 

Eleanor for her football medal  

 

Amelia for her football trophy  

 

Oscar for his football trophy 

 

Tommy for his Purple belt in Martial Arts  

 

 

 



Can we kindly remind parents to settle any                           
outstanding dinner money balances on ParentPay 

please.  Many thanks 


